
Monday, March 6, 2023 
Announcements 

Seniors 

Seniors:  Are you planning on enrolling at Mt. SAC or Rio 
Hondo College this Summer or Fall 2023 and haven’t 
completed the Admission Application?  Then don’t be left 
out, act now and fast!  Please go to the S.V.H.S. Schoolwide 
12th Grade Google Classroom to sign-up on the Google 
Form for the upcoming workshops.  If you have any 
questions, please see Mrs. Sandra Anaya or Ms. Diana 
Lopez in the Counseling Office or send an email to Mrs. 
Sandra Anaya.  Our Rio Hondo College and Mt. SAC reps 
are eager to help you complete all steps for full enrollment 
to either college.  Don’t delay! 
 

Attention Students:  If you are experiencing technical 
issues with your school issued Chromebook, please come by 
the Library during LUNCH ONLY for technical support. 
 
 
 
 
 
Attention Sierra Vista High School Students:  As a 
reminder, arriving to school and each class on time is 
important.  First bell rings at 8:25am and school starts at 
8:30am.  All students arriving to school after the second 
bell must enter through the Main Office on Frazier Street.  
Detention will be assigned after the 4th tardy.  Detention is 
on Tuesdays and Thursdays in Room 213 from 3:35pm to 
4:35pm.  Please make sure that you arrive to school on time 
and arrive to each of your classes on time.  Every minute of 
class time counts towards your success! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Athletics 

No Games Today! 
 

Sports 

Interested in playing Football for the 2023 season but you 
are hesitant because you have never played or have no 
prior experience?  Don’t let this stop you from making a 
true high school experience.  We will teach you everything 
you need to know to play at the highest level.  We are 
looking for new players for the 2023 season.  We are 
especially looking for current 9th and 10th graders.  There 
will be a meeting in Room 518 on Thursday, March 9th, at 
Lunch for all those who are interested.  See you on 
Thursday and Go Dons!! 
 
 
 
 
 
S.V. Cheer tryouts are coming soon!  Are you interested in 
being a part of the sideline cheer team?  If you are, please 
complete the interest form, the link is in our bio on 
Instagram, on our page on the school website or you can go 
to the Principal’s Office and sign up there for more 
information.  Tryouts start at the end of March and our 
mandatory pre-tryout meeting is on March 15th.  Hope to 
see you soon! 
 
 
 
 

Clubs & Activities 

Tuesday during Lunch, GSA will host a meeting in Room 
506, Ms. Castillo’s Room.  Bring a friend!  All are welcome! 
 
Attention 9th-11th graders:  Have you ever wanted to learn 
how to be a leader in your classes and at school?  Do you 
want to improve your leadership skills?  Were you in the 
WEB Program at Olive Middle School?  If you answered 
YES to any of those questions, Link Crew is looking for 
YOU!!  We are currently accepting applications for our 
2023-2024 Link Crew Leadership Program.  For more  
information and to apply, join our Google Classroom using 
the code h4sm7mi.  Deadline to apply is March 15th! 
 



Faculty Section 

Group C has duty this week 
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